
 

Fairfield Common A6 Roundabout August 2022 update 

                        For any enquiries regarding the newsletter content please email gino.salvatore@gallifordtry.co.uk or call 07918640481 

 

GALLIFORD TRY INTRODUCTION 

Galliford Try is delighted to have been awarded the contract to 
deliver this project and we would like to say hello and welcome 
to the first of our project newsletters.  

We intend to provide regular updates regarding the progress of 
the scheme. We will include a brief look at what work has been 
completed and a forecast of what work is to come over the 
following months.  

We will also provide an overview of our support for community 
projects and added social value we bring locally whilst we 
deliver the project. 

Working on behalf of High Peak Borough Council, in partnership 
with Derbyshire County Council and Homes England, we are 
constructing a roundabout along the A6 at Fairfield Common.  

We aim to complete the project by late Autumn 2022. 

The roundabout will provide 
access to land at Hogshaw and 
Waterswallows (Dale Lane) so 
that new homes can be built. 
These housing sites, and the 
proposal to build the roundabout, 
form part of the housing delivery 
policies withi n the adopted High 
Peak Local Plan. 

 

CONTACT DETAILS AND FURTHER INFORMATION 

Further information,  i n c l u d i n g  a n y  updates on temporary 
traffic measures, is available on the Counci l's website. 

www.highpeak.gov.uk/FairfieldCommonRoundabout 

You can also follow the Council on   social media via 

 

twitter: @HighPeakBC 

Facebook: @highpeakbc 

 

PROJECT TEAM CONTACTS 

Derbyshire County Council Project Manager  

Gary Thompson – 07825 748 235 

Email: gary.thompson@derbyshire.gov.uk  

Galliford Try Project Manager 

David Sims - 07821 651 355 

Email: david.sims@gallifordtry.co.uk  

Or direct your enquiries to: Regeneration@highpeak.gov.uk  

 

On site working hours: Monday- Friday 8:00am- 6:00pm  
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Progress and upcoming works 

                      For any enquiries regarding the newsletter content please email gino.salvatore@gallifordtry.co.uk or call 07918640481 

 If you know somebody who would be interested in subscribing to     
our newsletter, please email: gino.salvatore@gallifordtry.co.uk 

Summary of works completed to July 2022 

• Installation of the site compound including an energy saving 
hybrid generator and battery unit for the office unit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
• Stripped 1,500m3 of topsoil from the project area. 
• Imported 1,200m3 of crushed stone to bring the east side of the 

project up to finished levels. 
• Installed two underground surface water drainage soakaway 

tanks. Each 10mx10m and 3.5m deep. 
• The highways drainage installation has started.  

 

Summary of works planned for August 2022     

• Drainage works will continue throughout August. 

On a positive note, we have 
worked closely with the 
drainage design team and 
have agreed a revised plan for 
of the drainage layout.  

This will reduce the scope of 
drainage required and help to 
reduce the requirement for 
traffic management on the 
A6. 

 

• Work will get underway to divert the existing gas main 
alongside the carriageway. 
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